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IN MEMORIAM
Remembering Michael Baird - Faculty of Management, Friday, March 6

Dalhousie friends, colleagues and students will remember with great sadness the passing of
Michael Baird on November 17 last year. Michael was a member of the School of Business and
Faculty of Management family for more than six years and will be remembered for his dedication to
students and his genuine enthusiasm for the development of our programs. In particular he will be
remembered for his contributions to the design of the Bachelor of Management over the years. As
many colleagues will also be aware, Michael received his doctorate from Queen's University in
October.

Michael will also be remembered for the tenacious way he dealt with his illness, surviving four years
after his initial diagnosis. In her message to us at the time of his passing, his wife Julie Lalande
noted that Michael's fight "positively changed the way how glioblastoma patients are treated, both
medically and attitudinally, in the Maritimes". So we may hope that others will benefit from
Michael's tenacity when they are faced with similar aggressive conditions in the future.

And so we are pleased now to announce that a celebration of Michael Baird's life and work will take
place on Friday, March 6, 12 noon - 2 p.m. in the Faculty of Management.

All friends, colleagues and students of Michael Baird are invited to attend the event which will be
hosted by Julie Lalande and Dean David Wheeler.
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